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Announcement of Award
for the Contract for American River Parkway RFP DHSH-2024-PURB-0414

The Department of Homeless Services and Housing recommends awarding
the contract for the American River Parkway RFP DHSH-2024-PURB-0414,
to the following: '

Lao Family Community Development, Inc.

If you have any questions, please contact Alden Hunter, Contracts
Manager, at (916) 875-2791.

N

Emily J. Halcon
Director, Department of Homeless
Services and Housing

Department of Homeless Services and Housing
www.SacCounty.gov




